
Dress	
  Code	
  for	
  Woburn	
  Little	
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In general, common sense must rule. Coaches and Managers represent the 
Woburn Little League program and we require consistency in appearance. By 
accepting the position of Manager or Coach, you accept the responsibility of 
being a good steward of our program. 
 
As a guide, not acceptable are the following: 
Short shorts 
Cut off shorts 
Bathing suits 
Shirts that portray sexually suggestive or otherwise inappropriate messages 
(Big Dog, Johnson, etc.) 
Shirts that advertise alcohol or tobacco products 
Flip/flop style sandals 
Men’s tank tops 
Halter tops 
 
Slacks or shorts may be worn.  
 
We recognize that some coaches would like to purchase Major League replica 
uniforms, jackets and accessories for themselves for use during games. This 
is allowed.  
 
All players of all teams are required to be consistent with the uniforms 
provided by the League. 
 
What you wear as a spectator is not governed. However, please remember 
that because you are a rostered volunteer you do represent Woburn Little 
League. Your actions and appearance set the example for the children you 
coach. 


